


6-17-19 TOMMBA Board Meeting

Members Present:  Steve V, Steve S, Scott, John, Chris, Jim, Robin, Brad, Bill

Open Discussion
· Josephine from WLT&C
· Josephine spoke with the board via a conference call to discuss the updated Boyne School Forest Expansion MOU.  Prior to the meeting, she emailed the updated MOU and there were several questions from board members.  After the discussion, board members were satisfied and TOMMBA will ask our insurance agent to review the MOU for their opinion and go from there.  Steve S. will follow up with our insurance agent.  

· Introduction of potential TOMMBA logo from the Marketing Committee
· Chris updated the board on the latest version of the Marketing Committee’s logo.  Board members were positive about the new logo.
· Motion for the approval of the Marketing Committee’s new logo.  Motion:  Jim  Second:  Robin.  Motion passes 9-0.  

· Committee Reports
· Trails/Maintenance
· There was discussion about which signs need to be added to the new trails at Avalanche as we finish up Stroll the Steeps.  
· The trail committee will write wording for the board to approve to specify trail flagging and building policy.  
· There was also discussion about how best to speed up the trail building process.  The trail committee will discuss at our next meeting and come back to the board with a recommendation.  
· Finance 
· Robin emailed the board updated finances this week.  
· Marketing 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]There was a question about making sure we have received all funds from our recent fundraisers and TOMMBA taps.  John will follow up with Mike C. to see if he knows about the funds from the Fat and Flurrious race.  
